Sent: Tuesday, 26 August 2014 3:56 PM
To: edac
Subject: Review of edu.au domain names

My comments on the review of edu.au domain names,
The current system works fine and | see no need for change on most counts (e.g. rules for who can get one, what
can be in it, etc.) and | see no need for increased fees. | can already get one of the new kinds of domain names

cheaper.

The only change is that registration should be for at least three years.
Two years just makes for extra admin for everyone.

Hope that helps,
Ross

Dr. Ross Woods
Academic Dean, ACAS



